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March 20, 2020 

Submitted via Online Public Inspection File 
 
EEO Staff 
Policy Division, Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

NOTE:  No Filing Fee Required 

Re: Response to EEO Audit Letter 
Station WCFE-TV, Plattsburgh, NY (Facility ID 46755) 

 
Dear EEO Staff: 

On behalf of Mountain Lake Public Telecommunications Council, we transmit herewith a 
response to an FCC audit letter request for information concerning the EEO program of 
noncommercial educational television station WCFE-TV, Plattsburgh, New York. 

 
Should any questions arise concerning this response, kindly contact the undersigned 

individual. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
Barry Persh 
 
Barry S. Persh 
bpersh@graymillerpersh.com 
Counsel for Mountain Lake Public 
Telecommunications Council 
 

Enclosure 
 

 
 
 














